
Hello and greetings in the Lord, 

     Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and for allowing us 

to share with you some of the work the Lord has called us to. October 

4th 2013 will mark our 9th year on the mission field. We are looking 

forward to what will be our 4th furlough. As faith based missionaries 

traveling to speak with new and supporting churches is an important 

part of our ministry. We spend about 4 months every two years 

traveling back to the States to revisit the churches we have had the 

pleasure to work within the past and hopefully to share this work with 

new ones. This time has been the exception. It has been 3 years since we traveled back to the states. 

We were waiting for the birth of our son Jacob's birth. We are happy to share he was born healthy 

and happy on March 1, 2013. 

 For those of you who are newly introduced to this work please allow us to share a brief 

history. David is a graduate of Clear Creek Baptist Bible College where he focused his studies on 

church planting. He graduated with a BA in Missions/Evangelism in 2003. Our home church is 

Germantown Baptist Chapel in Germantown, OH where David was ordained. In October 2004 we 

moved to Puerto Rico as volunteers working with a Deaf and an English church on the island. In 2005 

we started New Day Christian Ministry. From then until now we have worked predominantly with 

Deaf families on the Island though everyone is welcome to join us. We have a holistic approach to 

Deaf ministry. We minister to the whole family and work to help them learn how to communicate 

and to grow in the Lord together.  We teach Sign Language classes and our services  on the island are 

taught in English, Sign Language, and Spanish.  

 

 For the past 5 years we have also been traveling to Africa to lead revivals, plant churches and 

provide leadership training conferences. We currently have 44 NDCM branches in Africa and we also 

have 2 NDCM branches in Pakistan that were formed through our online ministry. We have worked 

with them to distribute Bibles and to share the Jesus film.  

 

 We will be  in the States this fall for furlough and would love to visit with any churches or 

small groups that will invite us to come and share. We can be contacted by phone at 937-307-0694 

and by email at david@newdaycm.org to learn more about New Day Christian Ministry we 

encourage you to view our web page at www.newdaycm.org. We hope to hear from you soon!  
 

 

God Bless,  

David & Heather Ingram 

New Day Christian Ministry  

Isa. 43:18-21 
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